
 

Y2 PARENTS 
 

 
 
 

Moving up to Junior School? 
Come and visit us: 

 
Due to Covid restrictions, our Open Days are taking place after school in 
small groups. We have times available at 3:30pm and 4:20pm on Tuesday 
24th and Wednesday 25th November. To book a tour, please call the school 
office on 01603 425150 or email: office@sprowstonjunior.norfolk.sch.uk 

We will not, unfortunately, be able to show parents/carers around that 
haven’t booked. 

 
If you would prefer a different date to the dates stated above, please 

contact us and we will do our best to accommodate you.  
 
 

We look forward to meeting you in November.  


